
 
  

GUIDED PATHWAYS TASKFORCE 
MINUTES 

Thursday | May 3, 2018 
2:15 PM to 4:15 PM 

PSA 19A 
 
Voting Members Present: Amanda Phillips, Andie Aldana, Aries Jaramillo, Claudia Derum, 
Donna Greene, Douglas Redman, Ellen Hardy, Exequiel Nuno, Karen Tabor, Oscar Espinoza-
Parra, Sheryl O'Donnell, Tiffany Abeytia, Veronica Daut 
Non-voting Members Present: Gary Williams 
Guests: Annebelle Nery, Daniel Martinez 
Support: Mary Lou Marrujo 
 
 

 
1. Office of Institutional Research (OIR) Report 

 
Daniel Martinez provided an update on OIR’s attempt to include additional years to the 
data supplied on the Launchboard (LB) for Guided Pathways (GP). Unfortunately, they 
are not able to match the supplied data according to the process as outlined in the Data 
Element Dictionary (DED) since it is based on MIS data that we have available locally. 
OIR noticed other discrepancies within the DED document itself, so in order to move 
forward with Guided Pathways they have provided a report that compares all of the 
measures reported on the LB with our MIS data. (See copy attached.) Daniel advised 
that our OIR office will create our own LB using our MIS data elements. 
 
Donna Greene expressed the concern that the Chancellor’s office will not be looking at 
our data from the LB created by our OIR office; they will be measuring our outcomes 
from their LB. Annebelle Nery responded that Daniel is working with his counterpart at 
the Chancellor’s office and will be providing him with our report once it is complete to 
reconcile the two reports. 
 

2. Task Force Updates 
 

• Karen Tabor, Leslie Young and Tiffany Abeytia attended the GP Implementation 
Plan Review Workshop last Friday at Costa Mesa. Attendees reviewed the key 
elements of four colleges within our region and discussed successes and 
challenges. 

• Brief discussion on placement of Guided Pathways on the COD main webpage. 
Annebelle suggested it replace the Educational Master Plan button. She will 
follow-up with this request. 

  



 
 

• ASCOD has requested a presentation from this group to better understand what 
GP is about. Their next meeting is Monday at 2:00 p.m. Donna Greene and Karen 
Tabor offered to attend the ASCOD meeting for a presentation to their 
membership. 

• Karen will coordinate a monkey survey to determine the best day/time for 
meetings during the summer. It was the group’s consensus to meet every two 
weeks. 
 

3. 2018-19 Task Force Meeting Day/Time 
 

Voting results have determined the best day and time to meet is on Thursdays, 2:15 
p.m. to 4:15 p.m.  
 
The group’s preference is to meet every two weeks on the first and third Thursday of 
the month. 
 

4. Fall Flex GP Presentation 
 

• One-half day has been reserved for a GP presentation at Fall Flex. 
• Karen reported that Math and Science faculty have agreed to present their 

pathways during the GP flex presentation. Veronica Daut was ask to participate 
in this part of the program.  

• An introductory presentation, “What is Guided Pathways?” Oscar offered to take 
the lead on this part of the presentation. Veronica, Ellen, Claudia and Sheryl will 
assist. 

 
 
 
 
 
Next Meeting:  
Thursday, May 17, 2018 
2:15 pm to 4:15 pm 
PSA 19-A 


